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Practicing Physicians Charge the Hill 
Dozens of Leaders from 3000 member Doctors Group Confront Members of Congress 

 
Who:  Docs4PatientCare – Group of 3000 plus practicing physicians 

What:  Practicing Physicians are Charging the Hill after launch event at National Press Club 

Where:	
  	
   Offices of Members of Congress, Washington, DC 

When:  Throughout the day March 25, 2010 

Why:  Real Docs visit Congress members to explain the consequences of H.R.3590 on medicine 

 

Practicing Physicians from across America will walk the halls of Congress on Thursday, March 25, 2010 to 
challenge members of Congress with the consequences of enacting H.R.3590 - Patient Protection and 
Affordable Care Act. 
 
Organization President Hal Scherz, M.D. will lead dozens of physicians in the white lab coats they’ve 
earned through years of patient care to visit their respective representatives.  
 
Docs4PatientCare physicians will challenge Members with the business realities of running a practice under 
the thumb of an expansive government bureaucracy and explain the radical damage it will do to the 
delivery of patient care for both rich and poor. 
 
The Doctors will additionally seek to encourage (especially Democrat) members who opposed HR 3590 by 
vowing to celebrate their resolve in protecting patients through November 2010. 
 
These visits to the Hill are the culmination of the public introduction of the Docs4PatientCare organization 
at the National Press Club in Washington, DC on Mar 24.  Dozens of physician leaders from around the 
country met with the press, heard from Members of Congress & legal experts, and attended workshops 
investigating the voluminous and frightening little known details of HR 3590. 
 
PRESS AVAILABILITIES:   
Interview the Doctors in the Halls of Congress 
Contact Amber Christian of Advocacy Ink 703-548-1160 
 
PRESS KIT: 
Download press kit at – www.docs4patientcare.org/presskit 
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